June 14, 2015

Brea Rotary Club
C/O Brett Murdock
P.O. Box 404

Brea, CA 92822

Re: BREAL Entrance Upgrade Service Project

Dear Mr. Murdock,

Via Hand Delivery

[ am writing this letter to confirm Brea Troop 707’s excitement and commitment to
partnering with the Brea Rotary Club in completing the BREAL Entrance Upgrade Service

Project in the coming months.

Yours in scouting,

Ken Albee, Scoutmaster
Brea Troop 707




